August 21, 2006
Carole J. Washburn, Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

Re:
WUTC v. Iliad Water Service, Inc.

Docket No. UW-060343
Dear Ms. Washburn:  

This letter serves to memorialize notification made to Judge Clark and the Commission on August 17.  Upon further review of my schedule against the Notice of Prehearing Conference, served on the parties on August 16, 2006, the September 12 Prehearing Conference to consider petitions to intervene coincides with the annual all-day Attorney General’s Conference in Seattle, and I will be unable to appear on behalf of Staff.  Accordingly, I wish to request that the Prehearing Conference be rescheduled.  Mr. Finnigan, counsel for Iliad, has since informed me that the other day he is available that week is September 13, and, therefore, I would request that the Prehearing Conference be rescheduled for that day.  
Thank you for your consideration.  If you have any questions, please let me know.  

Sincerely,

MICHAEL A. FASSIO








Assistant Attorney General 
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